C11 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL - June 22, 2021 CW (Closed) - Report No. 33, Item 3

From: <u>lucy di paola</u>

To: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca</u>

Subject: [External] Jane Teston Holdings
Date: June-08-21 12:11:03 PM

To whom it may concern,

We would like to voice our concerns about this application being heard again when the applicant was instructred to come with another option at last council meeting. Our concern lies in that the integrity of our neighbourhood will be comprimised if this application were to go through. The land is approved for low rise residential dwellings and changing this would change the dynamics greatly as well as infringing on the current residents' dwelling in an invasive manner both physically and emotionally. Also, our great concern for current residents' safety of the opening from Teston Road. This would pose an immense safety concern to the current residents and increase the amount of traffic for neighbouring area. We ask that the council continue to support our community by standing by their original request, for the applicant to come up with a better suited option.

Thank you for your co-operation and help in this matter,

Di Paola family
Giotto Crescent